

Breakfast Run August 19th

Meeting at the Chalet car park Centennial Drive Palmerston North bright and early, well early compared to some of our runs, gave us a chance to catch up and reminisce of time past at the Chalet.

Heading over the hill to Pahiatua, avoiding the pot holes on the now well used road thanks to the now defunct Manawatu Gorge, to a superb breakfast at the Black Stump Café.

After the usual further catching up over a scrumptious meal and a short discussion on MG Bear's retirement we all head off along the picturesque back roads west of the state highway from Pahiatua to Ekatahuna.

What a wonderful day, for winter, it was. Nice curvy roads, great cars and then stopping again in Ekatahuna to have gentle walk around the craft and other shops.

Setting off again we head north and again wander off the state highway onto some back roads east of Pahiatua through to Woodville for a final coffee stop before heading home.

Overall, a very good day driving the cars we love on great back country roads, thank you Robyn for organising a great day out.

Rob Illingworth